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For Immediate Release 

 

San Juan County Administration Offices Will Reopen March 1, 2021 

Previously offices had been operating by appointment only 

 

Aztec, NM—Starting Monday, March 1, 2021, San Juan County offices will again open to the public and 

continue to observe COVID-safe practices to protect the public and employees.  

 

Previously many departments within the County were only open by appointment. On Monday, departments will 

be open to the general public during regular business hours. Many services are still available over the phone or 

online for residents who wish to do business remotely. 

 

Masks will still be required in County facilities following the most recent New Mexico Public Health Order.  

 

Riverview Golf Course has reopened on a normal schedule, tee times are required to be booked in advance. 

Please call (505) 598-0140 or go online to RiverviewGolfNM.com to pre-book. McGee Park remains closed to 

public events, however, outdoor public riding will begin again. Check the McGee Park Facebook page for a full 

schedule.  

 

Solid Waste stations will remain open on a normal schedule, including the four on the Navajo Nation. Solid 

waste stations are now considered essential operations and will continue service during regular business hours 

during lockdown weekends.  

 

All departments will continue to observe COVID Safe Practices. For questions, please call the County 

switchboard, Monday through Thursday from 7:00 am to 5:30 pm at (505) 334-9481. Online services are 

available at SJCounty.net. 
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